
To Whom It May Concern 
 
Reference The 616 Licensing Application 
 
I support this application and would like to make it clear that the Parish Council do not represent me 
or my views. It is clear that they are using this application as a way of harming the owners of the 
venue. I would go as far as to say they are being victimised by the Parish Council and their friends. 
Surely it would be better to have a managed venue where licensing objectives can be adhered to. 
 
Thanks 
 
Chris Barson 

 


